
Testimonials for Health Link 

From Chelsea and Westminster NHS Trust Patients Forum in 

relation to Health Link’s Community Connections project for the 

Forum 5th October 2007   
 

“The Chelsea and Westminster NHS Trust Patient and Public Involvement 

Forum and the Kensington and Chelsea PCT Patient and Public 

Involvement Forum jointly commissioned Health Link to produce a report 

for us outlining the extent of local community organisations interested in 

health. Health Link's way of working was ideal for us.  They had a thorough 

research methodology and professional approach but crucially managed 

to achieve a high quality report within the confines of the necessary 

budget and scale of the project, and kept in touch throughout to discuss 

the report's progress.  The final "Community Connections" report is an 

extremely valuable resource, particularly because of the care taken by 

Health Link to ensure that the report reflected the diversity of the 

borough. They put particular effort into searching out a wide range of 

minority community groups, specific patient groups and groups 

representing specific age groups, many of which had not engaged with 

the PPIFs before.”  

 

Catherine Foot lead Forum member for the Project  

  
 


